
Family Update: 10/06/2021


Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:


A fully vaccinated staff person with no direct resident contact has tested positive for COVID. We are 
following all protocol recommended by the CDC and the Maryland Department of Health. There is no 
change for residents or visitors at this time.



